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March 29, 2022 

Dear Chair Weber and Members, Senate Subcommittee on Property Taxes: 

Metro Cities, representing the shared interests of cities in the seven-county metropolitan region at the 
Legislature and Executive Branch, appreciates the opportunity to comment on SF 3882-Weber, that would 
authorize and impose levy limits on cities that have adopted rent limitation policies.   

Metro Cities respectfully opposes this legislation. The association’s policies generally oppose levy limits or 
other limits on local budgeting and taxing processes. The association further opposes singling out cities for 
revenue limits or reductions based on policies and decisions made at the local level.   

Thank you for your consideration of this letter as you hear SF 3882. Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Nauman 
Executive Director 


